
Dear students of the Faculty of Mechanical Engineering, 

today there is a mail "out of order", because there is a pleasing new 
development. A big problem of the last weeks was the discontinuation of the 
electrical engineering practical exercise. Many of you need this to be able to do 
the PO transfer in a regulated way. 

We have therefore decided to generate a digital replacement service in the 
Opal/Onyx. 

At the moment, we’re still busy with programming the questions at 
Magnetofluiddynamics - it's not a real practical exercise, of course, but at least a 
course that tests the required knowledge.  

So that we can also plan, it would be good if you would register your interest 
under 

https://bildungsportal.sachsen.de/opal/auth/RepositoryEntry/24347312132/Cour
seNode/91449070526132 

in the corresponding Opal course. We will then keep you informed about the 
process and the "experiments" via the message pages. Start of the first 
"experiment" will probably be in week 26, "experiments" 2 and 3 will follow in 
week 27 and by 12.07. you should have completed everything.  

So far for now. 

Stay healthy! 

 

 Stefan Odenbach  
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